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Monday 28th January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our ‘Into the Wild’ topic we have the opportunity to explore Foxes Forest in the evening. The 
school’s Eco specialist, Dr Sara Collins, has kindly offered to lead this expedition and prepare activities for us 
to complete once we are there. In previous years, children have thoroughly enjoyed working with their 
parents and teachers to find out more about Foxes Forest, join in with fun activities and enjoy a treat by the 
fire!  
The activity evening will take place on Wednesday 13th February. We encourage parents/carers to join us 
and their children; however, we understand that parents may have other commitments so we have staff that 
are able to take small groups of children that do not have a responsible adult with them.  
To meet family needs this year we have 3 options: 
 
Option 1: Collect your child at the normal time of 3.00pm and meet us at Foxes Forest at 5.20pm ready to 
join the expedition. 
 
Option 2: Pay £2.00 (attach with slip) towards food and childcare, provide your child with a change of 
clothes and meet us in the Infant hall at 4.45pm to accompany your child to Foxes Forest alongside the 
school staff. 
 
Option 3: Pay £3.00 (attach with slip) towards food and childcare, provide your child with a change of 
clothes and collect your child after the walk at approximately 6.45pm from the Junior school hall.  
 
Unfortunately, we cannot allow siblings to join us due to the nature of the walk. You are welcome to bring a 
torch and welly boots on the evening. Remember to wrap up warm. In order for us to organise these 
activities, please could you fill in the slip below and return it by Monday 11th February.  
If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Taylor. We hope your child can take part in this worthwhile 
experience. 
 
Miss K Taylor 
Assistant Head 

Return to Miss Taylor 
 
Child’s name:………………………………….Class : ……………………….  is able to/cannot attend the night walk.  

PLEASE CIRCLE ONE OPTION BELOW 
o I will pay £2.00 (attach with return slip) and provide my child with a change of clothing and collect 

them at 4.45pm to accompany them with the activities. 
o I will pay £3.00 (attach with return slip) and provide my child with a change of clothing and collect 

my child at 6.45pm from the junior hall. I will not be able to accompany my child on the walk. 
o I will collect my child at 3.00pm and accompany them with the activities, meeting by Foxes Forest at 

5.20pm. 
 
Name of responsible adult …………………………………………………………… (over 18years old) 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

